

Dear friends at Open Door,

Nollaig Shona Duit! Merry Christmas from Ireland!

We are so thankful that we were able to spend some time with y'all this year on furlough. You guys have always been such an encouragement to us and we loved being back at your church. Thank you for your commitment to the Gospel, both in Denham Springs and around the world. We are so grateful for the years of prayers and financial support you have given our family.

Love, John, Emily, Abigail, Josiah, Micah, Noah, and Lydia